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I oppose HB 2007. Maintaining the ability to protect oneself should not be 

criminalized. This bill does not serve to combat premeditated crime, and will primarily 

affect those without any ill intent. There are enough Americans that have committed 

nonviolent crimes who have been pushed into the criminal justice system. 

Furthermore, this bill is an infringement of the right to keep and bear arms as 

guaranteed by the second amendment to the constitution. Thank you. 


